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Rachel M. Sadoff, Clerk 

REQUEST FOR COVID-19 RELATED POSTPONEMENT FROM JURY SERVICE 

Florida Supreme Court Administrative Order 20-23, amended, provides for postponement of 
potential jurors from jury service for the below COVID-19 related reasons for up to six months. 
If any of the following reasons apply to you and you would like for your service to be postponed, 
please complete the below form and return this form to the Clerk. The form must be signed and 
returned to us by mail, fax, or email at least five days prior to your service date. 

1. Has recently returned to work after being unemployed due to COVID-19.
2. Has suffered a financial or personal loss due to COVID-19 that makes it a hardship to

perform jury service.

I am an individual that qualifies for a postponement for one of the aforementioned reasons and I 
request a postponement from jury service for up to six months. 

Under penalties of perjury, I declare that I have read the foregoing and that the facts stated in it 
are true. 

_________________________________________ ______________________________ 
Signature Date 

_________________________________________ 
Print 

Please return this form to: 

Brevard County Clerk of Court 
P.O. Box 219 
Titusville, FL 32781 

Fax: 321-637-5482 

Email: Jury.Assistant@brevardclerk.us 


	Print: 
	Date: 


